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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 275

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 
Federal and State Affairs

Brief*

SB  275  would  repeal  KSA  41-333  to  KSA  41-341, 
inclusive, that authorizes issuance of a salesperson's  permit 
for the sale of, or the taking or soliciting of orders for the sale 
of  alcoholic liquor or cereal malt  beverages in the State of 
Kansas.

Background 

According to a representative of the Kansas Department 
of  Revenue,  the application  and issuance of  salespersons' 
permits is burdensome to the industry and the Department, 
and serves no compelling state interest.

Written testimony in support of the bill was submitted  by 
representatives  of  the  Kansas  Wine  &  Spirits  Wholesalers 
Association and Kansas Beer Wholesalers Association.

No opponents testified on the bill.

According to the Kansas Division of the Budget, SB 275 
would decrease revenue to the State General Fund by $9,000 
in FY 2013.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


